*Senior Biography for Football*

Football Honors/Recognitions:

Other SMHS Activities/Sports:

Favorite Food:

Plans after High School:

Advice to Underclassmen:

Favorite Panther Memory:

***Please return this form and a baby picture to Kim Bodne Tuesday, April 30th or into the
front office by Friday, May 17th. The baby picture can be scanned and sent by email or turned
in as a hard copy. Please do not send in an original photo, because it will not be returned. If you
have any questions, please call or text Ms. Bodne at 404-323-8254***



